
WOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
4111 WOOD AVENUE, PORT ALBERNI, BC V9Y 5E8       WWW.SD70.BC.CA/WES (250)724-1132 

October 2023 

Upcoming Dates: 

 

October 9th – Thanksgiving No School 

 

October 12th—Photo Day! Class & Individual photos will be taken on the same 

day this year.  Every students picture will be taken on picture day.  After picture 

day, order your pictures on mylifetouch.ca using your Portrait ID and Access 

Code which can be found on your Picture Day proof order form.    

 

October 20th—Pro-day No School 

 

October  25th & 26th-Parent Teacher Conferences.  12:00 Dismissal on  

both days.  Notices will be sent home to confirm dates and times.  

 

October 25th & 26th—Scholastic Book Fair—more information to follow.  Parents/

Guardians will have an opportunity to peruse the books after their parent/

teacher conferences!  

 

November 13th—Remembrance Day Statutory Holiday—School Closed  

 

 

Celebrating a wonderful start to our 
2023-2024 School year!   

 

 

 

Supervision Reminder—please be reminded that staff start supervision at 8:35am and provide supervision until 

2:40pm.  If students are on the school grounds before or after those times, they are not supervised. 

                          Dressing for the Weather 

        Please be reminded that students are sent outside at recess and 

lunch for outdoor play and fresh air.  It is very important that they are dressed 
for the weather.  It is recommended that your student have a change of clothes in 

their backpack just in case it is needed on wet days 


